
From: 	 Schmaler, Tracy (SMO) 
To: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Miller, Matthew A (SMO) 
Sent: 	 3/16/2011 11:51:51 PM 
Subject: 	 Re: Fast and Furious oversight response 

Matt - I'm in NOLA w/ DAG. Adding Matt Miller -- if he can't join send me a time and if and I can try to join by phone. 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 07:50 PM 
To: Wilkinson, Monty (OAG); Moran, Molly (OAG); Weiner, Robert (ODAG); Melson, Kenneth E. (ATF); Burke, Dennis (USAAZ); 
Weich, Ron (SMO); Hoover, William J. (ATF); Weinstein, Jason (CRM); Schmaler, Tracy (SMO); Sullivan, Bill (JMD) 
Subject: Fast and Furious oversight response 

All, 

I'd like to schedule a meeting tomorrow to discuss our overall approach to responding to the Hill on the various 

Fast and Furious inquiries. Sorry for the short notice, but Dennis Burke is in town from Arizona and will be able to 

participate in person if we do it tomorrow. I'll send a meeting invite shortly. Thanks. 

Matt 

Matthew S. Axelrod 

Associate Deputy Attorney General 
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